
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,      
 
 Re: Meet the Teacher  
 
As always, we will be holding our annual ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings at which you can meet 
your child’s new class teacher and learn about some important aspects of the year ahead. These 
sessions are designed to provide you with important and useful information about the school 
day and give you time to ask any questions you may have.  
 
We have arranged for these meetings to take place in the children’s classrooms at 3:45pm on 
the dates listed below. Please note: you do not need to make an appointment for these sessions.  
 
Years 5 & 6 – Monday 9th September in 5G for Year 5 parents and 6G for Year 6 parents 
 
Years 3 & 4 – Tuesday 10th September in 3B for Year 3 parents and 4B for Year 4 parents 
 
Years 1 & 2 – Wednesday 11th September in 1B for the Year 1 parents and 2G for Year 2 parents 
 
Nursery & Reception – Thursday 12th September – in Nursey for Nursery parents and Purple 
Class for reception parents. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jess Hutchison 
Headteacher 
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